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  On November 25, 2021, in accordance with the action plan of the “School of Civil 

Service”, within the framework of the “Openness of State Bodies” event, the Department 

of the Agency of the Republic of Kazakhstan for Civil Service Affairs in the Atyrau 

Region organized an Open Day for students of 3, 4 courses of the specialty 5B051000 - 

“State and local Administration” of Atyrau University named after Kh. Dosmukhamedov.  

The meeting touched upon the issues of improving the quality of education of young 

people, their adaptation to various professions, voiced in the Address of the Head of 

State. At this event, young people were told about the main activities of each 

Administration of the Department. Information was also provided on the reforms of 

public administration, on the conditions for entering the civil service and on the 

opportunities created for talented young people. Within the framework of this day, 

students met with the management of the Department, heads of departments and 



representatives of the branch of the Academy of Public Administration under the 

President of the Republic of Kazakhstan. The youth of the university got acquainted with 

the type of work of the department in the "open space" format. 

The main goal of the "Open Doors Day" is to form a positive image of the civil service 

among young people, attract them to public service, promote the importance of the 

contribution of the civil service to the development and life of society, as well as explain 

important aspects of public service," said the head of the Department Ermakhanbetov E. 

M. 
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